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Registration for EE213 will be open at 15.00 on September 26th for all students. Experiments will begin on October 8th with an introduction and meeting session.

After the registration, you must attend the sections that you are officially registered. If you change your section in the add-drop week, this will not be taken into consideration.

Only the course coordinator will change the sections of those who have "course conflicts" in the add-drop week. In the case of course conflicts with must or technical elective courses, students should send a proper screenshot of "Course Schedule" tab in "student.metu.edu.tr" (presenting their name, ID and the courses registered) as a proof of conflict to the course coordinator Göktuğ Cihan Özmen via e-mail before October 10th. Late submissions will not be considered.
For further questions, send an email to the course coordinator.
Göktuğ Cihan Özmen 
e-mail : goktug@metu.edu.tr
Room : C-106

